Sri Venkateswara College
(University of Delhi)

Most Urgent/Out Today/E-mail/ WhatsApp/

Ref No : SVC/Admn/2021/P dated 19 September, 2021

Notification regarding conduct of second phase examination, September-2021.

All the eligible students who are due appear in the Delhi University Semester
Examinations, as per schedule, are requested to note that the UPC/Paper Code of a
particular paper once allotted to them for a particular Semester (odd/even) shall remain
the same for appearing for their Improvement/Essential Repeat within the specified time
period despite any change(s) in the Title of the paper. In other words, the UPC/Paper
Code of a particular paper is constant and shall remain the same, as per rules. The
Examinees are advised to double check the Paper Code before starting their papers
regardless of whether the content of the paper appears familiar.

In view of the above, all the Dealing Assistants of the respective courses are requested

to mail the correct question paper(s) to the examinees, as per schedule.

Prof C. Sheela Reddy
Principal

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to :-
Nodal Officer (Examination), Administrative Officer, Section Officers (Administration &

Accounts), Dealing Assistants/Hands (Administration & Accounts), All Concerned,
College Website; and File.



